
 

 

March 30, 2023 
 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:   
 

I am requesting funding for reconstruction of the Gene Matthews Boys & Girls Club in North 
Port, FL project in fiscal year 2024.  The entity to receive funding for this project is Boys & 
Girls Clubs of Sarasota and DeSoto Counties, located at 3130 Fruitville Rd., Sarasota, FL 34237. 
The funding would be used for the reconstruction of the facility that was damaged during 
Hurricane Ian. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it would reconstruct a 
facility that provides critical human services and educational opportunities in my district.  The 
project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 
5305(a)(4). I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in 
my immediate family. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
W. Gregory Steube 
Member of Congress 


